Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer
Date: October 3, 2016

Re: Action Item
October 19, 2016 board meeting

Requesting Board approve the acceptance of the Energy for the Arts Award in the amount of
$1,000.00 awarded to Glassboro Intermediate Chorus to be used for music supplies and concert
attire. Katharine Baer is pleased to accept this grant on behalf of the GIS Chorus and is excited
to supply the singers with new pieces to their concert and festival attire, as well as some music
to be used daily in the classroom.

Energy for the Arts provides critical support to sustain local, school-based competitive arts
programs. South Jersey Energy grants 15 awards (chosen lottery style) worth $1,000 each to
applicants who meet the following criteria: Each applying school’s art, music or dance program
must serve any or all children (grades K-12) within the areas where they do business. Winning
applicants may not reapply the year after they have received funding. Funding can be used for
travel, uniforms, music, supplies, etc.



